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Reference: DOC21/780260 
 
 
Ms Mandana Mazaheri 
Principal Planning Officer 
Energy Resources Assessment 
Department of Planning Infrastructure and Environment 
 
Via email: mandana.mazaheri@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 
 
Request for Advice – Rasp Mine – MOD 6 - New Tailing Storage Facility (MP07_0018-Mod-
6) (Broken Hill City) 
 
Dear Ms Mazaheri, 
 
I refer to your email dated 3 September 2021 inviting advice on the New Tailing Storage Facility 
for Rasp Mine MP07_0018 Mod 6.  
 
The following document has been provided and reviewed: 
• Rasp Mine Modification Report (Mod6) Kintore Pit TSF3 (RMMR), Broken Hill Operations 

P/L, August 2021  
 

Two SHR listed items near the site, the Broken Hill Railway Station and yard group (SHR 01101) 
and BHP Chimney Ruin of First Offices (SHR 01820) are separated from the works and will not be 
affected by the proposed modification.  
 
There are no local heritage items affected by this modification as they are not located within the 
Kintore Pit precinct or the area proposed for the new portal. It is noted that the local heritage items, 
which are located within the BHP pit, continue to be fenced for protection (Section 8.10, RMMR).  
 
Based on the above information, there are no objections to the proposed modification (MOD6). 

 
If you have any questions regarding the above advice, please contact Tempe Beaven, Senior 
Heritage Assessment Officer at Heritage NSW, Community Engagement, Department of Premier 
and Cabinet, on 9873 8629 or Tempe.Beaven@environment.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Katrina Stankowski 
STL, Regional Heritage Assessments North  
Heritage NSW, Department of Premier and Cabinet 
As Delegate of the Heritage Council of NSW 
17/09/2021 
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